ADMISSIONS AND ACADEMIC POLICIES COMMITTEE (AAPC)

2005 – 2006 ANNUAL REPORT

James W. Drosen, Chair

The Admissions and Academic Policies Committee (AAPC) met seven times during the academic year to conduct its business, and will meet an eighth time on April 28, 2006. The work of the AAPC during the academic year involves action items forwarded by the Academic Senate, the VPAA and/or other individuals, proposals generated within the committee, or proposals generated by AAPC ad-hoc committees. The following report summarizes the activities of AAPC during the period June 8, 2005, to April 14, 2006.
AAPC Business
· AAPC discussed several issues involving students falling under the CT1 code for General University Studies (GUS) students. Problems with admissions and advising were brought to the attention of the committee. After discussion over several meetings, it was decided that the present policies could be effective in dealing with these students, and no formal action needed to be taken.

· AAPC discussed the current policy of automatic appeal after immediate suspension after one semester at NMU. It was concluded that no change needs to be taken at this time.
·  A topic that apparently reappears every few years, graduation stoles or cords, was discussed after President Wong received a request from a student. After much discussion, it was decided to not allow students to wear stoles or cords aside from those currently worn by honors students or students with high academic achievement. The student was made aware of the AAPC’s decision, and an offer was made to the student to meet with the committee. The student did not take advantage of the offer.
· The AQIP advising committee report was the subject of discussion over several AAPC meetings, and will be on the agenda of the last meeting. A report to the Academic Senate with the findings of the committee is forthcoming. 
· The AAPC or a subcommittee thereof heard 178 student appeals throughout the year.  This is a significant increase over the 65 heard over 2004-2005. Of these, 88 were heard by a subcommittee on June 8, July 6, August 23, and August 29 of 2005. Another 70 were heard on January 11, 2006 over the break between semesters. 
· The following individuals served as AAPC officers for 2005-2006:

James W. Drosen


Chair

Kevin McDonough


Vice Chair

Keith Kendall



Secretary

· New members during the 2005-2006 academic year were as follows:

Sandra Burr



English
Gloria Clocklin


Nursing


Jeanne M. Lorentzen


Sociology and Social Work

In addition, three different students served on the AAPC as representative of ASNMU. In chronological order, Mary Raymond, Jason Osbourn, and Aaron Jorbin served during the 2005-2006 academic year. We have found student input to be invaluable and welcome future student representatives.
This report summarizes the activities of the Admissions and Academic Policies Committee during the past academic year.

Respectfully Submitted,

James W. Drosen, AAPC Chair

April 21, 2006
